Dear Classmates,

The Reunion Planning Committee is working on plans for our Reunion so a lot more specifics will be coming your way a little later this year. If you have any ideas, thoughts you would like to share and/or to help with planning, please contact one of the folks listed below.

Finding lost classmates is currently needed so information about the Reunion can get to everyone. If you have contact information for the following people, will you send it to either Steve Nadeau or Martha Rupert Huett.

Our Lost Classmates are:

Sharon Connelly Hutton

Lynda Nichols

Michelle Stahler Grimes

Debbie Watkins Hood

If you are not listed above, we have a (hopefully current) mailing address for you, but the Reunion Planning Committee would like to have your email address and cell phone number. It will help in getting information about the reunion to you more efficiently and effectively.

Finally, the Reunion Planning Committee will be periodically posting information about the reunion on the Montgomery Catholic High website under the Alumni section. Please go to www.montgomerycatholic.org/alumni and then click on the 1972 50th Reunion link for info.

Sincerely,

The Reunion Planning Committee

Planning Committee Members

John Veres, jveres@aum.edu

Jeanne McGinty Barranco, jmcgb57@gmail.com

Martha Rupert Huett, wrmrh@hotmail.com

Claire Sadler Galmish, csgal9@hotmail.com

Steve Nadeau, sanadeau27@gmail.com